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PREVENTIVE MEASURES AGAINST THE RISK OF COVID-19  

Guidelines and procedures  

Updated March 15, 20212 

 
 INCREASE OF THE CAPACITY OF PLACES OF WORSHIP IN RED ZONES 

 
As of Friday, March 26, the places of worship will be able to accommodate a maximum of 25 
people, just in time for the Holy Week ceremonies.  The diocesan leadership team wishes to high-
light the importance of opening all places of worship to the public for this sacred time in the 
Christian life.   
 
However, the following guidelines must be observed: 
 

� The wearing of a response mask (procedure mask) is mandatory.  Make sure you have 
enough to offer for the congregation as well as for volunteer. 
 

� The measure requiring the mandatory keeping of an attendance register is still in effect. 
 

� A distance of 2 meters must be maintained at all times between persons who do not reside 
at the same address. 

 
� A singer is permitted for liturgical celebrations. Choirs are always prohibited. 

 
It is strongly recommended to continue videoing and broadcasting the celebrations on social 
networks for those who will not be able to join the liturgical gatherings. 
 
 

 
2 These measures either are in addition to, or clarify those already in force in the diocese. 


